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Managing Director & CEO QATAR PETROCHEMICAL COMPANY

Date :February 26,2017
Ref#. : MD/02/2017/064

M/s METALFAB UAE

Subject: Appreciation and Thanks Letter

Dear Mr. Rafeeq,

We are writing this letter to extend our sincere appreciation for the successful
completion of the fabrication of flare riser and associated equipment for Ethylene
Plant.

We really appreciate your efforts and professionalism by which you have completed
the project well ahead of time.

once again; we would like to thank you for such efforts, and would like to seize this
oppoertunity to congratulate you for your hard work and dedication. we wish that you
continue your spirit in the upcoming projects as well..

All the best and good luck ahead.

Yours sincerely, ] (
‘——:Q
Dr. Mohamed Yousef Al-Mulla Con | vy @),

Managing Director and CEO
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